
Good morning, today is Tuesday, May 29th, 
 
If you are running for ASB Officer, please make sure you turn in your application packets to Mr. Rentko 
in room 304 by 2:45 today. 

Do you love football? Do you want to become a better football player? The Jackson Timberwolves Junior 
Football Camp is open to 2nd thru 9th graders from July 17th thru 19th. Any 8th graders who plan to turn 
out for Jackson football this fall are strongly encouraged to attend this camp! Pick up information fliers 
at the office, and hurry up because registration prices are discounted only thru May 31st! 
 
We are excited to host Dr. Temple Grandin at Gateway this Friday.  If you would like to order an 
autographed copy of her book, please have the order form turned in by Wednesday.   
 
Thank you, Gateway, for your fantastic donations to Clothes for Kids.  Today is the last day we are 
collecting clothes, so if you brought in any donations, please bring them to the library at this time. 
 
Remember to guard your character.  
 


